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MAURITIUS REVENUE AUTHORITY 28 July 2021 

COMMON REPORTING STANDARD (CRS) 

Reporting for CRS 

The Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) informs all stakeholders involved that, in view of the current 

exceptional situation caused by the COVID-19 pandemic, the due date for the transmission of CRS 

information to the MRA, regarding filing obligations under CRS, has now been extended to  

16 August 2021. 

For additional information, kindly contact the FATCA/CRS Unit by phone on 207 6000 or by email at 

fatcacrsunit@mra.mu.  
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